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Staffing Update

Dear Parents/Carers, 
I am writing to inform you that Miss Smith, our current P1-3 class teacher will be leaving Abernyte as of the 8th of February. We are very appreciative of all the hard work and commitment that Miss Smith has shown our school over the past 2 and a half years, and she will be missed very much by us all. Miss Smith has been successful at securing an additional support needs teacher post closer to her home in Angus. Whilst we are sad to see her leave us, we wish her well in her new role. She has played an integral role in the success of our Digital School status, our Gold Hedgehog Friendly school award and has been commended for her learning and teaching in our recent local authority and national inspections, for that we are all very thankful. 
I would personally like to wish her the very best of success in all future endeavours. I know that all parents and carers would like to join me in wishing her good luck and happiness in her new role. The class teacher vacancy has been internally advertised this week and we hope to have the position filled in due course. I am hoping to secure supply for the p1-3 class after Miss Smith’s departure where I will work closely to ensure a smooth transition, ensuring very little disruption to the class. The children of p1-3 will expect to have myself teaching for parts of the week to ensure continuity until our new teacher is up and running.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Yours sincerely,

J Clark
Jennifer Clark

Headteacher
Mrs. Jennifer Clark Head Teacher
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